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Mr. Bryan J. Mayer
Rock Out Cures
1324 Mc Clure Ave.
Elmont, NY 11003

Dear Bryan,

On behalf of the National Multiple Sclerosis Society, Long Island Chapter, and the
people we serve, I want to thank you for your recent contribution of $4,000 through
Rock Out Cures. This generous gift in support of the Chapter is greatly appreciated.

As you may know, the Long Island Chapter offers a variety of programs and services
to more than 42,000 people with MS and their families throughout Nassau and
Suffolk counties. The programs are critical to ensuring quality of life and
advancement of issues important to people affected by MS.

While we continue to strive for a cure, we at the Society also reco gnize the
importance of meeting the current needs of people with multiple sclerosis. From the
moment of diagnosis throughout one’s life with MS, the goal of the Society is to
provide programs and services to enhance independence and alleviate crisis
situations. Your gift is so important in making this work possible.

Thank you again for your commitment to the Society and to people affected by MS.
Your generosity and foresight advance the Society’s mission and inspire others to

“join the movement” toward a world free of multiple sclerosis.

With appreciation,

A P
acy Bona

V.P. Campaign Development

As no goods or services were provided to you, the full amount of your gift is tax
deductible.
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